
 
From: Frances Sharp [mailto ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 13:58 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Objection to Stopping up of Princes Parade 
 
Dear Caroline 
 
I am writing to object to the stopping up of Princes Parade and the closure of the coastal road along 
Princes Parade in Hythe.   I live at Marine Parade in Hythe and therefore regularly use Princes Parade 
and/or walk along the promenade.    
 
In 30 years I have not seen any significant problems with accidents on the Parade that could be 
regularly attributed to speed.  I always observe the speed limit as do my other member of 
family.  My observations are that most cars I see along this road obey the law so I object to any 
discussions made to close this coastal road on grounds that people speed.   
 
If anything, people drive slowly to enjoy the beautiful sweep of the bay that you can see along this 
road.   Speeding is not a reason to close this road.   Please do not allow this to go ahead.    
 
Yours sincerely 
Frances Sharp 

 
 

  
 




